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MURRAY RD/ CASE # W-3502 

 

⨀ Letters were mailed out on Wednesday, 10/19/2021 

⨀ We mailed Rezoning Letters to 71 residents of Murray Rd. 

 

 

The following are phone calls we received regarding the rezoning letter: 

10/28/2021:  

Phillip Sapp (336) 782-0571 

Was interested in what exactly was going to be built 

 

11/01/2021: 

Carolynn Belger (336) 923-5432 

Wanted to know what was going to be built & when…wanted to know if it was going to be a 

“low income” housing. 

 

 

The following are emails that were received regarding the rezoning letter: 

EMAILS- 

10/30/2021: 

boyer1181@yahoo.com 

Hello, My name is Ms. Boyer. I live with my parents on the corner of Murray rd and Shattalon 

dr. I have been informed about the zoning site on murray rd. I feel it would be a terrible 

mistake to put a housing development there. This section of these two roads are already very 

congested in the afternoons due to the three public schools and one private school on them. 

The traffic is so bad from 2:30 pm to 3:45pm i can't get to or leave from my home. There is 

many bad accidents in this area as well. Thank you for listening to my concerns.  
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